
Good evening, 

A new stay-at-home order for the Greater Sacramento area will begin Thursday night at 11:59 p.m. 
Governor Newsom issued the order on Dec. 3 to go into effect when a region falls below 15% ICU bed 
capacity. Sacramento County hit that threshold yesterday.  

All future visits to Frontier School must be scheduled. You may do so by filling out this form, calling 916-
566-1840, or emailing frontieroffice@twinriversusd.org.  

Our Frontier families continue to be in the forefront of our minds. We hope you’re staying safe and 
warm.  

Sincerely, 

Ms. Yang 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nwxTKAbchilcbH0p6sQVzdAetj50rA2hD_gAtXQawfY/viewform?edit_requested=true
mailto:frontieroffice@twinriversusd.org

